
Caterham Cycle Challenge -
Couch to 660k

Official Sponsorship Form
Please sponsor me as I support Sunnydown’s Caterham Cycle
Challenge and cycle around Kenley Aerodrome. My distance will

contribute to the total distance cycled with the aim of cycling 660km in
May 2024. Every donation helps local families in need including some

from our school. Additional information overleaf.
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Caterham Cycle Challenge -
Couch to 660k

Sunnydown School in Caterham, Surrey, runs a cycle scheme where students
are offered the opportunity to gain a cycle mechanic qualification as part of
their curriculum.

As part of our cycle scheme and inspired by The Gibb Challenge in Australia
(https://thegibbchallenge.com.au/), we are cycling 660km around Kenley
Aerodrome from 3rd to 14thMay. We plan on raising £20,000 to support the
families of all local primary schools who may be in need of access to a Mental
Health Practitioner.

You can contribute to the fundraising effort by dropping coins into the
collection tins on the counter of many local businesses, making donations
directly to the event, sponsoring a cyclist from Sunnydown, encouraging
businesses to purchase one of our corporate sponsorship opportunities or
even sponsoring the event yourself.

Alternatively, perhaps your school would like to organise their own cycle
event, contributing the funds raised to the Caterham Cycle Challenge?

To support this amazing community event, please do not hesitate in sharing
the attachments and email address below and visiting our website
(https://www.sunnydown.surrey.sch.uk/) for additional information.

cyclescheme@sunnydown.surrey.sch.uk

Or donate directly to:

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/sunnydowncyclechalle
nge24


